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Policy Direction Concerning Unpaid Municipal Taxes 

On March 20, 2023, we received Ministerial Order 043/2023, stating: 

The Minister of Energy is authorized by section 67 of the Responsible Energy Development Act, 

S.A 2012, c. R-17.3 (“REDA”) to give directions to the Alberta Energy Regulator (“the AER”) for 

the purpose of:  

a. providing priorities and guidelines for the AER to follow in carrying out its power, duties, and 

functions; and  

b. ensuring the work of the AER is consistent with the program, policies, and work of the 

Government of Alberta concerning energy resource development, public land management, 

environmental management, and water management.  

The minister has directed us to take the actions noted in the ministerial order on or before 

April 30, 2023. 

We are reviewing this direction and will develop and implement a process by April 30, 2023, 

that ensures applicants for a well licence or well licence transfer do not have unpaid municipal 

taxes above a yet-to-be-established threshold. We will provide more information in the coming 

weeks. 

If you have any questions about this bulletin, contact our Customer Contact Centre by phone at 

1-855-297-8311 or by email at inquiries@aer.ca.  

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkings-printer.alberta.ca%2FDocuments%2FMinOrders%2F2023%2FEnergy%2F2023_043_Energy.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CStephen.Cornwall%40aer.ca%7Cdea1d7226b1a4404d47708db2a1a663f%7C5a661919a6094857a7a7eea01d3ecdfa%7C0%7C0%7C638150065089361265%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rvltAo2CNUNdHpl61M34eZ%2BGElOoESRVUHvVBrE9bUM%3D&reserved=0
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